
 
     MAYOR CAROLINE SIMMONS 
      CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT 

 

 

 

888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD ❖  STAMFORD, CT 06901 ❖ WWW.STAMFORDCT.GOV 

 

TEL: 203-977-4150 

EMAIL: MAYORSOFFICE@STAMFORDCT.GOV 

March 25, 2022 

 

Mr. Ted Ferrarone, Co-President 

Building and Land Technology 

One Elmcroft Road; Suite 500 

Stamford, CT 06902 

 

Re. Building Inspections  

 

 

Dear Mr. Ferrarone,  

 

As previously communicated to you in our written communication on March 18th, 2022, our action plan included the 

following:  

 

• Right of access to permit the City’s independent engineer to field review all exposed concrete slabs for these 

structures or other areas as determined by the City’s independent engineer 

In support of that element of the plan, the City will require access to inspect the following locations to determine whether 

additional inconsistencies exist between submitted documentation and actual conditions that might implicate public safety 

concerns:  

 

1. 301 Commons Park South 

2. 201 Commons Park South 

3. 101 Washington Boulevard 

4. 100 Commons Park North 

5. 880 Pacific Street 

6. 900 Pacific Street 

7. 850 Pacific Street 

8. 2 Harbor Point South 

Details related to the scope of work of these inspections will be submitted to you next week. We request that you provide 

this letter to residents within the next 24 hours.  

 

We look forward to your continued cooperation. Any questions related to this investigation can be submitted to Matt 

Quinones, Director of Operations at mquinones@stamfordct.gov.  

 
Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Caroline Simmons 

Mayor  

mailto:mquinones@stamfordct.gov

